
Rome, 8th August 2021 – The article entitled “Iliad alla battaglia delle torri ricorre a Bruxelles
contro Inwit” signed by Sara Bennewitz, appeared on the edition of La Repubblica of August 8 u.s.,
imposes some necessary clarifications.

On March 6, 2020, the European Commission declared compatible with the common market the
creation of a company aimed at combining the passive mobile telecommunications infrastructure in
Italy, subject to compliance with the commitments undertaken by the companies concerned on
March 3, 2020. INWIT has always fully and punctually implemented these commitments, both
formally and substantively, to the benefit of all mobile network operators and providers of fixed
wireless access services active in Italy. In this context, it should also be noted that INWIT is not a
party to the proceedings brought by Iliad against the above-mentioned measure of the European
Commission authorizing the integration of the company, which it hopes to see promptly resolved, in
line with its role as neutral host. INWIT therefore has no role in the alleged negotiations, which are
also referred to in the article and, finally, INWIT is not giving up "an important slice of revenues",
pursuing its objectives of maximizing profits and business development with Iliad and other market
customers, in its own exclusive interest and that of all shareholders.
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